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I am writing to encourage lawmakers to pass house bill 2895 which would lift the 11% 

cap on special education funding in Oregon. Students with special needs would 

benefit greatly from increased  funding that could provide schools across the state 

with more trained staff, resources and professional development opportunities. 

General Education students also stand to benefit form approving this in that schools 

would better be able to meet the needs of ALL students with the increased funding. 

Please show your support for making Oregon schools better by voting in favor of this 

bill.  


